
 
11 November, 2020 
 
Kia ora year 4-8 Ashgrove Kapa Haka families and whanau, 
 
We are excited for our upcoming North Canterbury Kapa Haka Celebration 
performance at the Ohoka School Hall on Tuesday, 1st of December. Our 
performance session begins at 10:00am and finishes at 12:05pm and will 
include eight kapa haka groups performing from schools around North 
Canterbury. Ashgrove is performing first, at 10:00am. 
 
We have been allocated tickets to sell for the event. The tickets are $5.25 
each. If you would like to purchase tickets for the performance, you can do 
so through Kindo until Monday the 23rd of November.  
 
Ngā mihi nui, 
 
 
Lainie Roddis & Lydia Dixon 
Ashgrove Kapa Haka Coordinators 
 


